Catholic Sisters' Legacy Recognition
Wednesday, September 28

All priests are encouraged to concele-
brate with Archbishop Smith at the
special Mass in honour of the pio-
neering contributions of Catholic Sis-
ters in education, health care and so-
cial welfare in Alberta.

All parishioners are welcome at the
September 28 celebrations, which
will begin at 9 a.m. with the unveiling
and dedication of a special tribute to
the Sisters on the grounds of the Al-
berta Legislature, followed by the
Mass at St. Joseph's Basilica at 10:30
a.m. The celebrations will recognize
how Albertans have benefited from
the Sisters' care, compassion and re-
sourcefulness for over 150 years. The
recognition project was organized by
a special committee led by Covenant
Health with representatives from the
Catholic community.

Marriage Encounter

The second reading today says "complete my
joy by being of the same mind, with the same
love, united in heart, thinking one thing".
Come to the Worldwide Marriage Encounter
to learn to communicate in a whole

new way and be united in heart. The next
Worldwide Marriage Encounter Weekend is
November 18-20.

Early registration is highly recommended. For
more information visit our website at:
www.wwme.org or contact Gavin & Nicole at
780-464-2874 or by e-mail gnvank-
upp@shaw.ca.

YoutivEvangelizatiow ...

Annual Archdiocesan Youth Rally
This event gathers hundreds of junior high and
senior high students (ages 12-18, Grades 7-12)
from across the Archdiocese of Edmonton for
a day that features a dynamic speaker and mu-
sical group, opening prayer by Archbishop
Richard Smith, lunch, supper, Mass, activities
throughout the day, and ends with a dance in
the evening. This year we welcome Michael
Chiasson and his presentation “Give.” Music
provided by a young, up-and-coming Catholic
group, FX of Grace. It all takes place Satur-
day, October 15, at Archbishop O'Leary High
School, 8760 - 132 Avenue, Edmonton. Cost
is $50 and you get a free T-Shirt if you regis-
ter before October 3!!! Visit http://
www.caedm.ca/youth-evangelization for reg-
istration information.

"Celebrate 2012 with your Heart and

Soul!"

You can support the Edmonton Interfaith
Centre for Education and Action by purchas-
ing this Multifaith Calendar for only $16.
Contact the Office of Ecumenical and Inter-
faith Relations

by email: ecumenical@caedm.ca

40 Days for Life Prayer Campaign
40 Days for Life is running their new prayer
campaign from September 28 to November 6.
Join in prayer and fasting for an end to abor-
tion and come to the peaceful vigil outside
the Women’s Health Options Clinic at 12409-
109A Avenue, Edmonton. Visit
www.40daysforlife.com/edmonton/ to sign up
for the 40 Days for Life campaign.
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Mary Help of Christians Chinese Catholic Parish 10140 — 119 Street, Edmonton, AB T5K 1Y9
Email address: maryhelpofchrist@interbaun.com Website: www.chinesecatholicparish.ca
Phone: (780) 482-7481 Fax: (780) 482-7488
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Welcome Our New Pastor

Fr. Ayo has been appointed Pastor of the
Edmonton Chinese Catholic Parish. He will
stay in his position until further notice from
the Edmonton Archdiocese. We look for-
ward to working with him. Together, we’ll
continue to build this Parish. A warm wel-
come to Fr. Ayo, our new Pastor!

Fr. Joseph Ho — Celebrating
40th Anniversary of Priestly Ordination

Fr. Joseph Ho, our former Pastor, will be
celebrating his 40" Anniversary of Priestly
Ordination this year. He will be visiting
Edmonton from October 7 to 12. We are
grateful that he will be celebrating the 11:00
am mass with us on Sunday October 9. A
dinner honouring his 40™ Anniversary of
Priestly Ordination will be held at 6:30 p.m.
Sunday October 9, at the Urban China Res-
taurant. If you are interested in celebrating
with him, please register at the information
desk after mass. For more information,
please contact Stephanie Yeung or Peter
Leung.

“Cardinal Zen’s Visit” DVD

The Parish prepared a “Cardinal Zen’s
Visit” DVD featuring scenes of the mass
and banquet. You can now sign up at the
Information Desk and get a free copy.

Rosary

October is the month devoted to our Lady of
the Rosary. In her honor, we will pray the
Rosary 20 minutes before the three Sunday
Masses. Please come and join us.

Farewell Party for Fr. John Mak

The farewell party for our former pastor Fr.
John Mak will be held on Oct. 2nd (Sunday).
He has been invited to come back to Edmon-
ton to join us on that day. There will be a
thanksgiving mass for him at 11a.m. There
will also be a farewell dinner at the Cha for
Tea Palace Restaurant that evening.

Dinner tickets are now available.Ticket prices
are $30/ea for adult table and $15/ea for chil-
dren table. Parishioners may form a table of
ten by yourself or otherwise seats will be ar-
ranged by the organizer.

Stewardship Bulletin Reflections

September 25th

— 26th Sunday in Ordinary Time

The second son in today’s Gospel said he
would do his father’s will but did not. Ini-
tially, the first son balked at the request, but
then repented and did as he was asked. How
do you respond to God’s will in your life? To
what service is God calling you? Good stew-
ards joyfully and generously respond to the

personal vocations to which they are called.
Stewardship Office, The Archdiocese of Winnipeg,
www.archwinnipeg.ca

Home Care for Seniors

Tuesday, October 4, 7-9 p.m.

Pastoral & Administration Offices,

8421 — 101 Avenue, Edmonton

Are you looking for a better understanding of
home care for seniors? The public informa-
tion meeting will offer valuable insights into
our current home care system and changes for
the future, as well as the perspective of a
caregiver who has used the home care sys-
tem. Admission is free. For more information
contact Don Mayne at dmayne@shaw.ca or
Margot Herbert at fherbert@ualberta.ca.



